
 
 
 
 
         
 
June 3, 2021 
 
 
 
By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 20-117 
 Request for extension of time to respond to Data Requests – Puc 202.04 
 
 
Dear Executive Director Howland: 
 
The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc., requests an Extension of Time pursuant 
to Puc 202.04 to respond to data requests propounded by Staff and the Town of 
Hampstead respectively from the current deadline of today, June 3, 2021, to  
Monday June 6, 2021.   
 
Pursuant to Puc 202.04(b) undersigned counsel contacted both Staff’s attorney, 
Christopher Tuomala, and Ms. Laurie Warnock, Selectman for the Town of 
Hampstead who signed the cover letter for the Town’s data requests, by telephone 
and electronic mail to gain consent for the extension.  Attorney Tuomala gave his 
consent and Ms. Warnock did not reply. 
 
Pursuant to Puc 202.04(c) this time extension request is made to allow the company’s 
two outside consultants the opportunity to provide input for the data request 
responses and they both indicated the need for the additional two business days being 
requested.   
 
If granted, this request will not unduly delay the proceeding or adversely affect the 
rights of any party or intervenor because it will not alter any other deadlines in the 
current procedural schedule. 
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Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements due 
to the COVID-19 state of emergency dated March 17, 2020, this request is being filed 
solely in electronic form.  
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
 
Anthony S. Augeri 
General Counsel 
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e cc:  service list 


